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Collection Dates: 

October 7th - November 14th 

 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 

October 7th - November 14th 

 

A small shoebox can teach a child about the love of God, 

lead him or her to faith in Christ, inspire pastors, and 

plant new churches.  What goes into the box is fun but 

what comes out is eternal.  Be a part of changing lives 

through the power of a simple gift.   
 

Please note that this year they will not accept any candy or 

toothpaste. Also, donation amount is $9.00. 
 

 

Gift Suggestions:  

TOYS: Include items that children will immediately 

embrace such as dolls, toy cars, stuffed animals, kazoos, 

harmonicas, yo-yos, jump ropes, balls, toys that light up 

and make noise (with extra batteries), etc. 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES: pens, pencils and sharpeners, 

crayons, markers, notebooks, paper, solar calculators, 

coloring and picture books, etc. 
 

NON-LIQUID HYGIENE ITEMS: toothbrushes, bar 

soap, combs, washcloths, etc. 
 

ACCESSORIES: t-shirts, socks, hats, sunglasses, hair 

clips, jewelry, watches, flashlights (with extra batteries), 

etc. 
 

A PERSONAL NOTE: You may enclose a note to the 

child and a photo of yourself or your family. If you include 

your name and address, the child may be able to write 

back. 
 

DO NOT INCLUDE: Used or damaged items; war-related 

items such as toy guns, knives or military figures; 

chocolate or food; any candy; toothpaste; liquids or 

lotions; medications or vitamins; breakable items such as 

snow globes or glass containers; aerosol cans. 
 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 

Received To Date:  $7380 

    

    



    

Homebound Member of the Week    

  14 – 20              J. B.  Long   
    

Wearing Of The Pink 
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 21st. 

 

KIT OutingKIT OutingKIT OutingKIT Outing    
KIT will be going to Greenville, TN for lunch at The 

Farmer’s Daughter Restaurant on October 19th.  The bus 

will leave the church at 10:00 AM.    Please contact 

Johnnie Moore at 865-982-2721 to RSVP or for additional 

information.   

Wedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding Shower    

There will be a wedding shower for Jonathan Long and 

Amanda Ford on Sunday, October 21st, from 2:00 to 4:00 

p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

KIT Meeting Wed. Oct. 17th 11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. Oct. 21st 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Oct. 28th 4:30 PM 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, October 14th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

 

Bob England & Stanley Janeway 

2nd Service Jim Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

PGBC Cookbooks 
If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of the 

PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact the 

office.  The cost per cookbook is $20.00. The office is open 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM.  

Keep In Touch Meeting 

Keep In Touch will meet in the church fellowship hall at 

11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, October 17, 2018, followed by a 

noon meal.  Everyone is invited to attend along with their 

guests.  Bring a covered dish for yourself and your guests.   

Our guest for the October 17 gathering of Keep In Touch 

is Tonya Stoutt-Brown.  Tonya Stoutt-Brown is an award-

winning journalist, radio personality, writer, actor, and 

director who is passionate about her faith. 

She is probably best known for her years at WIVK-FM, 

where she worked with radio greats Claude Tomlinson, 

Bobby Denton, and Ed Brantley.  Currently she is 

working on "the other side" of the microphone as a writer 

and media relations specialist for Covenant Health. Tonya 

is currently in rehearsals for her faith-based play, 

"Coming Home," to be performed Nov. 11, 2018 at First 

Baptist Maryville.   She is married to David Brown and 

they have two grown children 
 

We Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your Help    

If you have moved recently or have changed your 

telephone number, please contact the church office at 977-

1526 and provide us the updated information.  This not 

only helps us in the office, but also provides this 

information for your Deacon.   
 

Just A Reminder 
If your Sunday school class is planning a Christmas party, 

and you will need the church fellowship hall, please call 

the office now to reserve your date.   
 

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them in the grass area across the sidewalk from the 

garbage cans.  Please do not leave cans at the church 

office.  Thank you. 

 


